Sent: 25 February 2021 13:43

To: Richard Limbrick
Subject: Re planning application at 18a Frognal Gardens, Hampstead, London, NW3 6XA
2020/5214/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir:

We would like to express our opposition to the proposed development at 18a Frognal Gardens NW3 6XA.
As lovers of Hampstead and frequent visitors to the area, we are alarmed by the garish proposal.

Its design and materials — particularly the green tile facade — are totally out of keeping with the
surroundings.

Itis already a very busy road and we fear that a project of this size will bring more congestion, pollution and
disruption.

Yours sincerely,

Simon and Kathy Brodbeck
27 Wordsworth Walk
Hampstead Garden Suburb
NW11 6AU



